
I’d like to wish all families a 
happy, safe and relaxing holiday 
season.  When I used to teach, 
I wanted to hear how each 
family used the holiday break!  
As I write this, we’ve just put 
up our tree and we are now 
fending off the cat from climb-
ing it and knocking off my Star 

Trek ornaments! 

 

We do have a two week holi-
day break coming.  I hope your 

family has a wonderful break. 

 

Many years ago when I was 
teaching Gr. 4/5, I asked my 
class to write about what they 
anticipated for the two week 

holidays.   

 

For the most part, the kids 
wrote about the gifts they 
hoped to find under the tree, 
such as the latest Nintendo 
game or Lego set.  Others 
were excited about trips to 

Disneyland or Whistler. 

 

I knew that one of the stu-
dents in the class didn’t have 
the means to have a fancy 
trip or to receive anything 

expensive from Santa. 

 

She wrote,  

“For the Christmas break, I don’t 
expect anything.  My hope is to 
wake up each day and have my 

mom and dad together with me.” 

 

That was 13 years ago and I 
still remember her words to 

this day. 

 

I wish you and your family a 

wonderful time together. 

Regards, 

 

Mr. C. Mah 

Seasons Greetings 

Thank You Walton PAC 

The staff of Walton would like 
to thank the generous Walton 
PAC for all of their support.  It 
truly is an amazing group of 
parents that help make Walton 

a special place to learn. 

 

The PAC have recently sup-
ported the purchase of three 
digital projectors, three docu-

ment cameras, dolls for kinder-
garten, digital recorders for 
Gr. 2 and have made field trips 

possible. 

Our Garden project is also 

supported by the PAC! 

Please be sure to check out all 
of the offerings over the year!  
It is an incredibly active and 
positive parent group at Wal-

ton.  Thanks to Megan Risk for 
her leadership with the Walton 

PAC! 
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Special points of inter-

est: 

 Last day of school before 

winter break is Friday, De-

cember 18th.  Students will 

dismiss at their regular time, 

2:45pm. 

 School Re-Opens Monday, 

January 4th. 

 School will be closed for 

students on  

 January 29 (Pro. D.) 

 February 8 (BC Family Day)  

 February 9 (Curriculum In-

service) 

 February 19 (Pro. D.) 

Walton 

Elementary 

School 

All families need to 
sign up for KEV! Our 
new on-line payment 
system!  All school 
related fees will be 
processed through 
KEV in January! 

See last page for 
more info! 

Students 
will be 

dismissed 
at 2:45 on 

Friday, 
Dec. 18th 









The staff are working on developing a 
common language and practice that will 
span from Kindergarten to Grade 5!  

This is exciting work for our school! 

We’ll have more information on our 
actions in January but we are looking at 

adopting strategies 
that we will see in 

all classrooms. 

We want parents 
to be involved to 
support the work 
at school!  Watch 
for a learning op-
portunity in the 

new year!  We want parents to work 
with us in developing your child’s SEL 
development.  Think of the power if 
the child is receiving the same message 

at home and school! 

 

You can see last year’s assessment 
using the Hearts and Mind Index on our 

website at: 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/
walton/Publications/Hearts%20and%

20Mind%20Index%20CHARTS.pdf 

We are picking up on our Social Emo-
tional Learning goal at Walton.  Why a 
SEL goal?  We want our students to 
better regulate their emotions; which 
should regulate their behavior; and this 

provides better focus on learning. 

 

Think of a time you 
went to work, un-
settled or upset.  
Chance are, work 
wasn’t your focus.  
This is true for 

children as well.   

Walton is expanding our celebration of the Lunar New Year to include other 

cultures in February. 

 

Traditionally, we the Mandarin Bilingual Program have honoured Chinese New 

Years in February with presentations and special activities. 

 

This year we will be inclusive of all many more cultures at Walton Elementary 
through stations and activities.  This will involve all classes at Walton, not just 

our Mandarin Bilingual Program. 

 

The Lion Dance will return to Walton on Tuesday, February 16th at 

11:00am.  Parents are welcome to attend. 

It is important that you keep us updat-
ed with your contact information.  We 
have found that a few times we have 
needed to contact parents due to child 
illness or injury only to find the phone 

number has changed. 

 

Have you changed your phone number 

or email address recently? 

 

Over the course of the year, we will 
practice Fire Drills, Earthquake Drills 

and Hold and Secure Drills. 

A Hold and Secure drill is our response 
to a police incident or unsafe situation 
in our neighbourhood.  The children 
are simply kept inside but the exterior 
doors are locked.  We will not allow 
anyone (including parents) into the 
school during a Hold and Secure situa-

tion.   

If so, let us 

know! 

Daily Social Emotional Learning Practices 

Multi-Cultural Day in February! 

Emergency Drills and Contact Info at Walton 

Watch out for a Parent Workshop 

on our Social Emotional Learning 

Goal in the new year!   
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Gingerbread Houses and Winter Crafts 

 

The Walton Wildcats ended their sea-
son on December 3 at Scott Creek 
Middle School!  The team played four 

schools and two tournaments! 

We’d like to thank parent Mr. Sawada 
for helping to coach the team!  Thanks 
to Mrs. Denton, Ms. Wegrich and Mrs. 
Creightney for their time coaching the 

team. 

 

The Walton 

Wildcats 
Melika 

Jinny 

Christine 

Cecilia 

Lauren 

Stephanie 

Zoie 

Alexa 

Alison 

Ella 

Evelyn 

Alexis 

 

 

 

Jordan 

Alex 

Junny 

Kevin 

David 

Connor 

Matthew 

Logan 

Scott 

Adrian 

Bruce 

Nathan 

Sam 

What’s Going on at Walton? 

Walton Wildcats Volleyball 

Team 
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Welcome New Staff 

We’d like to welcome Ms. 
Martz to Walton.  Ms. Martz 
replaces Mrs. Johnston who 
is currently on maternity 
leave.  Ms. Martz will work 
with Mrs. Creightney in 
Division 5 for the remainder 

of the year!   

 

Mrs. Spring is our newest 
Education Assistant.  Mrs. 
Spring will work in a variety 

of classrooms this year!   



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 
School 
Opens 

5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 
Mandarin 
Kindergarten 
Info Session, 
6pm 

13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 
PAC Hot 
Lunch 

21 22 23 

24 25 
PAC Saleema 
Noon Parent 
session, 6:30-
8:00 

26 27 28 29 

Pro.D. 

30 

31       

January 2016 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
PAC Saleema 
Noon Student 
Session, 6:30-
7:15pm, K-3 

7:30-8:30pm, 4-
5 

2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 
BC Family 
Day 

9 
Inservice 
Day. School 
Closed 

(NEW!) 

10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 
Lion Dance 
at 11:00am 

17 
PAC Hot 
Lunch 

18 
Multi-
Cultural 
Day 

19 
Pro. D. 

20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29      

February 2016 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 
PAC Hot 
Lunch 

3 4 
2nd Term 
Reports 

5 

6 7 8 9 
Early Dis-
missal at 
1:45pm, 
MBP only 

10 
Early Dis-
missal at 
1:45pm, 
ALL stu-
dents 

11 
Last Day 
before 
Spring 
Break 

12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 
Easter 
Monday 

29 
School Re-
Opens 

30 31   

March 2016 



Revised BC Curriculum 

The Ministry of Education has revised the Kindergarten to Grade 9 curriculum 

with a goal of implementing the changes in September 2016. 

 

Walton Elementary is currently studying the revisions.   

On Tuesday, February 9th, our staff will be taking the day to look deeply at the 

changes in the newly revised curriculum. 

A curriculum brochure is printed in the next two pages that summarize some of 

the highlights. 

We hope to host an info session so parents can also be updated on the new cur-

riculum! 

KEV: District On-Line Payment System in 

January! 

2960 Walton Avenue, 

Coquitlam, BC 

V3B 6V6 

Phone: 604-941-1962 

Fax: 604-937-8040 

E-mail: walton@sd43.bc.ca 

Welcome to Walton Elementary School, where we strive 

to create a caring, respectful community of learners.  

The school community is focused on creating a socially 

responsible school climate to enhance student learning.   

WALTON ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL 

We’re on the Web! 

example.com 

The Coquitlam School District is implementing a new online payment system that will allow you to view and pay you 
child’s student fees safely and conveniently online starting in January 2016.  These fees could include planners, field trips, 
school supplies, etc. 
 
We encourage you to register your account online now! 
 
Here’s how to get started: 
 
1)      Go to https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com 
 
2)      Click on “Get Started Today” 
 
3)      Create your account 
 
          i.          Enter first and last name; click continue 
 
          ii.          Enter fields: address, phone number, e-mail address; click continue 
 
          iii.          Choose a password and security question 
 
          iv.          Make sure to OPT IN to receiving e-mail notifications for updated school information 
 
The system will go live in Januayr 2016.  Be sure to register as soon as you can! 
 

Thank you for your participation! 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com





